
          

Document Number: MFI20151001

Date: Oct. 25, 2015

Attention:

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our products detailed below 

shall be out of sales promotion with the immidiate effect.

Please review this, and refrain from designing the products affected into your new models and projects.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:

Product Type: SCA121T / SCL1700 / N10000 Series

Please refer to the attached documents for detailed Part Numbers' information.

2. Reasons/Background:

These modules are old types and getting obsolete in the market.

Demand from the market has been decreasing and module production 

process is also getting old. 

Also, please be informed that these parts will be withdrawn as per the schedule below.

The official notification of the Product Withdrawal will be submitted somewhere next year.

Last Time Order Due: Mar.31, 2017 (might be earlier depending on the situation)

End of Production: Sep.30, 2017 (might be earlier depending on the situation)

Last Date of Shipment: Sep.30, 2017 (might be earlier depending on the situation)

* Depending on the situation, we may bring this End-Of-Life schedule forward.  

3. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.

Murata Electronics Oy (Finland)

Product Manager

Eemeli Aittokallio

New Design In Stop Notice

Document Receipt Acknowledgement 

Date:

Section:

Name:

Murata Inclinometer Module; SCA121T / SCL1700 / N10000 Series
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